
Quarry Road Allotments Association

Minutes of Quarry Road Allotments Association meeting held on
Sunday 16th May 2010 at the Allotment Cabin, 10:30am
Present:
Committee members; Unal Metti, Richard Carr, Helen Wright, Chris. Brown, John
Chambers, John Gray
Apologies for absence: Tim Place

1. New plot appointments - 4 new plots have now been allocated with 2 more
                        a waiting viewings. Half yearly rent to be asked for and rules/welcome
                        letters to be sent. The association agreed to pay rent to secure plot site
                        for the cabin and also for part plots not designated.
                  More names were given to Unal who now has a waiting list of approx. 18

2. Maintenance of existing plots – following general inspection of allotment site,
                letters to be sent to plots not being attended.
                       Next general inspection to take place sometime in July 2010

 3. Fixing of side main gate– Richard Carr offered to sort this.

 4. Parking on roadways – Allotment rules 2c – People to be asked not to leave their
                      cars on the roadways.

 5. Speed limit – 5 mph road signs to be displayed.

  6.Security – Everyone to be extra vigilant. Unal to investigate lock for side gate
           

 7. QRAA Protect our future 8. Research 9. Extraordinary meeting
              John Chambers has contacted The Gov. Office for them to begin a file on
                     our allotment site. This will aid our cause in protecting the allotments from
                    building developments.
                    To inform all plot holders, of what they can do to help, it was agreed
              to hold an Extraordinary General Meeting on Sunday 13th June 2010
                                 10:30 Allotment Cabin

                                              Please do try and attend this

                     Chris. Brown and Helen Wright to measure all plots so the information can
                     be passed on to the Gov. office and put into our file.



   10. A.O.B.  New signs for the site- John Gray to seek further information on this
                                            issue.

                         Dogs on leads – When on site please can everyone remember to keep
                                                    their dogs on a lead

                 Water – is costing £1 per cubic metre. Please use water sensibly
                        - stop key to be kept in the cabin, in case of emergencies,
                                       Richard Carr to see Mike Gilchrist about this
                                    - Unal to see Marshall about supply of water to new plots

                        Allotment shop, Purchase of strimmer/cutter – further information to
                                       be gathered and discussed at next meeting

            Meeting closed 12:15             Next meeting – Tues. 8th June 2010
                                                                  The Allotment Cabin, 6:30pm

                       Any member is welcome to attend the meeting.


